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30 September 2020
NSW Ministerial Advisory Council on Ageing September 2020 meeting - Communique

The Ministerial Advisory Council on Ageing held its fourth Council online meeting for 2020 on 30 September via MS Teams.

DCJ provided updates on the final NSW government report on the recommendations from  the Elder Abuse Inquiry, the development of the next Ageing Strategy, and the Ageing and Disability Commission report (on behalf of the Commissioner who was unavailable to attend the meeting). 

The DCJ Events Team spoke to a proposal to take the MACA Media Awards to an online platform during the Seniors Festival in 2021, Council contributed to the development of a tag line and endorsed the proposal. 

Nattlie Smith, Director Policy and Evidence, Aboriginal Housing Office provided an update on the work of Aboriginal Housing Office and its role in improving the wellbeing of NSW Aboriginal people, families and communities through housing. Ms. Smith also spoke to AHO’s alignment with the 20 year NSW Housing Strategy and Closing the Gap – National Agreement. 

Minister Lee provided an update on NSW strategies and programs regarding older people and noted Council’s contribution in providing comment and advice on the development of the next Ageing Strategy and thanked David Pigott and Margie O’Tarpey for their assistance with judging the NSW Grandparent of the year.
The Deep Dive project team provided an update of its strategy to promote good practice by showcasing the work of stakeholders working with a particular cohort or community.
Council endorsed the proposal and it was agreed that the deep dive project reconvene to finalise details for the first webinar to be held in November 2020. 
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